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     1 FROM:  Letter Book, "FROM R.S.S. — 1875-76." 

TO: M. Oliver 

FROM: R. S. Stevens 

 

  August 24th, 1875 

Mr. M. Oliver 

Saint Joseph, Mo. 

 

 Dear Sir:- 

 

  Your letter of the 23d inst. in reference to passes for certain gentlemen in your vicinity addressed to Mr. 

Lee has been referred to us for action as he is still confined to his house in Quincy on account of injuries received in recent 

collision. 

 

 Enclosed please find passes referred to, with my compliments.  I shall be happy to honor any future requests of 

similar character which you may find it advisable to make. 

 

   Yours respectfully, 

    R. S. Stevens 

     Gen'l Manager 

 

 


